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May 2018 

Dear Parents & Carers                     

As you may know, we use a scheme of work called “Jigsaw” to support the teaching 

of our Personal, Social and Health Education.  Each term has a different theme and 

you will have seen these themes detailed in the topic webs that have been sent out 

at the beginning of each term and they are also available on the school website, in 

the section for each phase. 

This half term we will be exploring the theme of “Change”.  This will include; life 

cycles, body changes, and preparing for moving to the next year group in 

September.  It will of course have content appropriate to each year group and will 

be taught differently according to the age of the class. 

Please find attached to this letter an overview of the learning intentions from the 

scheme.  This is also available on the website. 

Please take the time to read through the scheme of work for your child’s year 

group.  

We have been using the scheme for a couple of years now and have found it be 

extremely good at supporting us in our PSHE teaching, however, if you wish to 

withdraw your child from this part of the curriculum, please telephone the office 

by Monday 4th June to make an appointment to discuss the reasons with me. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the class 

teacher or Phase Leader. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Fox 

Headteacher 
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